
From: mschwinabart93 <mschwinabart93@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 10:23 PM 

To: PDR Land Use Admin 

Subject: Voicing a concern 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

  

To The Planning Commission: 

 

I am writing to oppose amending the Richmond 300 Plan as described in 

PRDPRES 2022.038. The amendment is not only opposed to me but also by 

the leadership of the Department of Planning and Development. 

 

 I agree with the position the department took on opposing the amendment at the 

6/27/2022 City Council Meeting because the creation of additional 

mixed use development helps the city become more equitable and 

sustainable as outlined in the original plan. 

 

Just wanted to make my voice heard. 

 

Very Respectfully, 

Michael Schwinabart  

 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 


